
Are you a Voluntary 
Community Sector 
organisation?

Hammersmith & Fulham Council is pleased to offer a 
new series of free training sessions for the voluntary 
and community sector (VCS), developed in response 
to priorities raised through the Cost-of-Living 
Alliance.

These workshops aim to address key gaps, 
strengthen sector-wide support, and are open to 
both staff and volunteers. 

We’d love for your organisation to take part and 
share this opportunity with others in your network 
who may benefit!

We’re offering FREE training!

Need help? Contact our team

 hfcompass@lbhf.gov.uk

 

We’re launching our Autumn training 

package. 

Find out more and sign up by scanning the 

QR code or going to 

www.lbhf.gov.uk/VCSTraining

https://hfcompass.org/pages/training-sessions-for-voluntary-and-community-professionals
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